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   “I Believe, I Can Achieve, I Will Succeed…I Believe” 

 

 

March 24, 2020 

 

Parents/Guardians/Scholars, 

 

With the coronavirus (COVID-19) quickly spreading around 

the nation, the health and wellness of everyone is being taken 

very seriously.  I know you are filled with worry and 

uncertainty, so please know that your worry and uncertainty is 

shared. 

 

As the school’s counselor, I will continue my commitment by 

providing Social Emotional Learning through home activities; 

along with videos for our scholars during our extended break. 

The activities and videos may be accessed at your 

convenience.   

 

Please continue to monitor the JPS homepage, the Pecan Park 

website and watch the local news for updates as we go 

through this challenging time. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Middleton, Counselor 

 

     Wanda Quon, Principal 
Terrance Hill, Assistant Principal 
 

Phone 601-960-5444 

www.jackson.k12.ms.us/PecanPark 


